
Missing man traced in Berwick
upon Tweed

Police  have confirmed that missing man Robert Lee who was
last  seen  in  the  Morningside  area  at  about  12.30pm  on
Thursdayhas  been  traced  safe  and  well.

The  71-year-old  was  found  at  Berwick-Upon-Tweed  Railway
Station just after 9am this morning.

Police have thanked the public for their assistance.
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